
 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to inform that our current NMD&IIM Awards online portal, 
https://nmd-iimawards.com may be down for maintenance with 
effect from 28th March 2020, till the current lockdown period of 21 
days, enforced by the Government of India to contain the Novel 
Corona virus outbreak, is called off. 

We shall put forward a subsequent notice once the site resumes 
its operations. All viewers are hereby requested to keep an eye on 
the Institute’s website, http://www.iim-india.net to be updated 
about the future course of actions. 

 

 

Kushal Saha 

Secretary General 

 

 

*The aforesaid notice shall be uploaded in the home page of https://www.nmd-
iimawards.com 
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